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From

The Principal and Vice-Chancellor,

McGill University,

Montreal.

Principal and Vice-Chancellor;
Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B. January 3, 1952,

Dr. H, M. Tory,
President, Rational Research Council,
Ottawa .

My dear Dr. Tory,

I have your letter of the 5 0th in which you 

tell me that the President of the Windsor Branch of the 

League of Rations Society wishes me to go there to speak 

to them some time to-ards the end of this month.

I am afraid I cannot accept this reep onsibility.

I hare two addresses to make this month and cannot accept 

a further obligation in this way, in view of the amount of 

close application necessary to the work of the University. 

Were things a little less serious, I would gladly go to 

help on the good work which the League of Nations is trying 

to do.

With all good wishes to you personally,

I am,

Ever yours faithfully,

Principal


